
 CLASS OF 2023 

 February 14, 2023 

 Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 The  PTO  Gradua�on  Dance  Commi�ee  is  preparing  a  video  collage  filled  with  wonderful 
 memories  of  our  8  th  grade  class.  In  order  to  create  the  photo  collage,  we  are  asking  that 
 you provide the following: 

 •  5 photos of your child (from birth to current day) 
 •  5 group photos (friends, field trips, class par�es,  field days, etc. 
 during their years at Holland School) 

 Please email ALL photos to  holland8thgradedance@gmail.com  by Monday, March 14, 
 2023.  Include your students name in the �tle line. 

 Students  will  have  an  opportunity  to  view  the  video  the  first  week  of  June  when  taking  a 
 break  from  gradua�on  prac�ce.  Once  viewed  as  a  class,  a  link  will  be  shared  with  families 
 to view at their convenience. 

 Last, for all our past Room Moms & Dads, if you have any class/group pictures from the 
 past, please email them separately from your child’s pictures. 

 Thank you for your coopera�on in helping create this special memory for our children. 

 Sincerely, 

 Deenie To�en & the PTO Gradua�on Dance Commi�ee 


